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From: Burns, Nathan <Nathan.Burns@naturalengland.org.uk> 
Sent: 14 August 2020 15:08
To: Lucinda Roach <Lucinda.Roach@DOVER.GOV.UK>
Subject: Natural England's response to additional information regarding 20/00419
 
Dear Lucinda Roach,
 
Our ref: 323319
Your ref: 20/00419
 
Thank you for your consultation following additional information regarding 20/00419 concerning the 
outline with all matters reserved for up to 210 dwellings including up to 12 self-build plots, together 
with up to 2,500 sqm of office (B1) floor space & up to 150 sqm of retail (A1) floor space.
 
Natural England has previously commented on this proposal and made comments to the authority in our 
letter dated 22 May 2020 and 27 May 2020.
 
The advice provided in these previous responses applies equally to this proposal following the submitted 
additional information.
As such the proposed surface water management strategy still needs to be considered by your authority 
as the competent authority, via an appropriate assessment to ensure there is no adverse effect on the 
integrity of the sites in accordance with The Conservation of Habitats & Species Regulations 2017 (as 
amended).
And your Local Planning Authority should still ensure that protected species issues are fully considered 
and that ecological surveys have been carried out where appropriate in line with Natural England’s 
standing advice.
 
 
Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural 
environment then, in accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act 
2006, Natural England should be consulted again.  Before sending us the amended consultation, please 
assess whether the changes proposed will materially affect any of the advice we have previously 
offered.  If they are unlikely to do so, please do not re-consult us.

Yours Sincerely,

 
Nathan Burns
Lead Adviser
Area Team 14 – Kent & Sussex
07554226006 
02080266551
www.gov.uk/natural-england

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Fprotected-species-and-sites-how-to-review-planning-proposals&data=02%7C01%7CSupportAssistants%40DOVER.GOV.UK%7C5c49f92d05c54435fc5508d842a1fb3b%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C637332610748444865&sdata=ps%2FEJedZr%2Bmati8aZlVyY%2Fqgu75CRZFbfLggoxNShFA%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fnatural-england&data=02%7C01%7CSupportAssistants%40DOVER.GOV.UK%7C5c49f92d05c54435fc5508d842a1fb3b%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C637332610748444865&sdata=zuevBiQ%2FRYpKhELYgN8CFXygOESxNEotqTSwC5ptrp4%3D&reserved=0


 
 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 
 
This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error 
you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and 
inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses 
whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. 
Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective 
operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED 
and should be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail and then delete the message without copying it or disclosing it to anyone.

Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This 
Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail.

By communication with this Council by e-mail, you consent to such correspondence being monitored or read by any other officer of the 
Council.

All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant 
legislation.

Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share 
personal information and protect your privacy and rights.

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dover.gov.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7CSupportAssistants%40DOVER.GOV.UK%7C5c49f92d05c54435fc5508d842a1fb3b%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C637332610748444865&sdata=AVjQqZgPAUOTmA5gdfkjQD5EMRx9w3XDDhyP%2FT%2FaRFg%3D&reserved=0

